
From: Michael Kirby
To: Colleen Bezanson
Cc: Liz Burdick
Subject: RE: 22 SUB4 -1108 Old Colchester Rd Revised Plans
Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 10:38:26 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Colleen,

I do not have any additional comments.
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